
 
 

Release of New Book for Occupational Therapists and Occupational Therapy 
Students to Practice Wellness and Avoid Burn-Out 

 
Lititz, PA (October 8, 2020) See Occupational Therapists Run is a new book written by Aimee Ketchum, 
pediatric occupational therapist with more than 23 years of experience in the field of Occupational 
Therapy. The COVID pandemic has hit healthcare workers particularly hard and their health and 
wellness needs to be protected so they stay healthy and present for their patients. See Occupational 
Therapists Run examines nine critical components of occupational therapy practice and how they affect 
the occupational therapy practitioners’ well-being. Everything from the physical demands to on-the-job 
stressors to the emotional toll is covered in this new and innovate book to turn the therapeutic 
approach inward and help occupational therapy practitioners thrive. Structured as a workbook, See 
Occupational Therapists Run is an essential tool to help all occupational therapists practice self-care to 
avoid burnout so they can offer optimal patient care while living their lives to the fullest even during a 
pandemic! Illustrated by Bill Dussinger of Lititz, the pictures perfectly capture the work and trials of 
occupational therapists.  
 
During this time when COVID has affected the lives and well-being of so many healthcare workers, it is 
more important than ever to practice self-care and practical strategies to stay healthy. This book was 
slated to release in April of 2020, but was delayed due to COVID. Now, revised with COVID 
considerations, this book is more timely than ever.  

 
About the Author 
Dr. Ketchum is a pediatric occupational therapist in the neonatal intensive care unit (NICU) at UPMC, 
Pinnacle Hospital in Lititz, PA. Dr. Ketchum is also the academic fieldwork coordinator and assistant 
professor at Cedar Crest College Occupational Therapy Doctorate program in Allentown, PA and the 
owner of Aimee’s Babies, a child development company.  After 23 years of experience in several 
different settings, four different states, and with many populations, Dr. Ketchum has a unique 
perspective on the field of occupational therapy and the need for self-care among occupational therapy 
practitioners in all realms of practice. Dr. Ketchum is married and has two college-age daughters. 
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